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On 19 July, 2013, was held review of amendments to the Labor Code in the office of IIA,
organized by International Investors Association. The meeting was conducted by the Legal
adviser of IIA, International Legal Expert, partner of "JMK Legal Consalting" Mr. Gia
Kavtaradze. There were invited association member companies and the Head of Ajara
Government Investment Policy Department, Mr. Jemal Beridze. At the meeting were discussed
and explained following amendments to the Labor Code: what procedures are needed in the
case  of hiring an employee or  dismissal, for probation period. Also discussed the terms of the
agreement, rate of working hours, overtime, holidays and about the payment concerning with
these issues. Association in the near future will send request to the Prime Minister on behalf of
the Membership in Trilateral Commission of Social Partnership, which was established at the
initiative of the government.
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